
January 21, 2021 

 

I am requesting that consideration be given to passing 2021-R04 on 2nd Reading (February 9, 2021) 

for two reasons.   

This legislation is necessary to allow processing of bills submitted by Burgess & Niple for work 

performed as far back as November of 2019.  After a lengthy period of review by ODOT, it was 

determined that modification number 4 (approved by City Council in June 2020) needed to be 

written in a different format than was done originally because it involved credits for unneeded 

items of work that would have received federal funds.  Now that this has been cleared up, we 

would like to be able to issue payment to B&N as soon as possible. 

As the net increase of the contract is the same as was indicated in 2020-R44 ($32,716.00) and only 

the attached Exhibit is being modified there might not be a need for much further discussion. 

Thank you, 

Paul 

Paul R. Pickett, P.E. 
City Engineer 

City of Green 

1755 Town Park Blvd. 

PO Box 278 

Green, OH 44232 

P: 330.896.5510 

 

 


